
 

Have questions about date/time for a school event?  Want to know 

what’s for lunch tomorrow?  Want to purchase a parking permit?  

CLICK HERE to go to our website for all this and more! 

If you would like to submit an announcement for addition to this 

newsletter, CLICK HERE. 

Submit announcements for this newsletter HERE.. 

Roaring Ahead! 

March 11th—SAT 

March 13th-17th—Spring Break 

March 28th—English I STAAR EOC 

March 30th—English II STAAR EOC 

April 3rd & 4th—Letter Jacket Fittings 

April 14th—Good Friday—School Holiday 

May 1st-5th—EOC Testing 

May 1st-12th—AP Testing 

May 13th—Class of ‘17 Prom—Houston Downtown Aquarium 

(8:00pm until midnight 

This Week in Tiger Land 

Monday, February 20th  

President’s Day—Student Holiday! 

Tuesday, February 21st   

Support Travis Boys’ Basketball—WEAR TIGER GEAR!!! 

Boys’ Varsity Basketball PLAYOFFS vs. Tompkins @ Fulshear HS 

(6:00pm) 

Softball vs. Dulles (4:30/6:00pm) 

Wednesday, February 22nd  

College Wear Wednesday 

Girls’ Soccer vs. Dulles (4:30/6:30pm) 

Boys’ Soccer @ Dulles (4:30/6:30pm) 

Thursday, February 23rd 

Results night for Practice SAT—THS Library (6:00pm) 

Good Luck to all THS Baseball teams in tournament play! 

Friday, February 24th  

Spirit Day– Wear your TIGER GEAR! 

Ambush Application Deadline (Current Sophomores & Juniors) 

Girls’ Soccer vs. Ridge Point (4:30/6:30pm) 

Boys’ Soccer @ Ridge Point (5:45/7:45pm) 

Softball @ Memorial (4:30/6:00pm) 

Sunday, February 26th  

Senior Serve (5:30pm) 

- Albert Camus 

94 Days 

 

AP Exam Registration 2017 
AP Online Exam Registration is now open. Registration ends 

on February 28th.  Late Registration will begin on March 
1st and end on March 13th. 

Use the following link to complete 
online registration: www.TotalRegistration.net/AP/445848 

This year each AP exam costs $93.00.  William B. Travis 
High School desires that every student be able to take their 
AP exams.  Students requiring financial assistance should 

contact Ms. Metoyer, carlete.metoyer@fortbendisd.com, in 
the Travis Counseling Office to learn more. 

AMBUSH 2017-18 
Are you the parent of a current sophomore or junior?  
If so, then don’t let them miss out on an amazing op-

portunity!  Applications to become an Ambush mentor 
for next year have been sent to all current 10th and 

11th graders via Naviance.  You can also CLICK HERE 
for a link to the application on the THS website. 

This is a great opportunity for your student to gain 
some excellent leadership experience, make connec-

tions with other student leaders and help set the 
standard for our newest group of TRAVIS TIGERS, the 

Class of 2021!!! 

http://www.fortbendisd.com/ths
https://goo.gl/forms/Tcm7COD9kpMfPsPd2
https://goo.gl/forms/UkSCebIJs27fdoy32
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/r54YbssvNNiFfS4ocLmDNw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRaXiDvP0EIAOwjjeTeETBXB3NjaG9vbG1YBAAAAABCCgADb-18WMPTGkZSG2RlbmEuZ2FyY2lhQGZvcnRiZW5kaXNkLmNvbQlRBAAAAABELGh0dHBzOi8vdXNlci50b3RhbHJlZ2lzdHJhdGlvbi5uZXQvQVAvNDQ1ODQ4R6t7ImVtYWlsU291
mailto:carlete.metoyer@fortbendisd.com
http://www.fortbendisd.com/cms/lib09/TX01917858/Centricity/Domain/2626/Ambush%20Application%202017.pdf


SENIOR SERVE 2017 

We are SO excited to start gearing up for this year’s Senior Serve Event!  The fun-filled evening will take 
place at Travis in the commons area on  

Sunday, February 26th at 5:30 p.m. 

Senior Serve is an exciting evening where seniors create themed tables and sell tickets for a sit down din-
ner! The seniors will be the waiters for their guests!  In addition to creating themed tables, a dessert will be 
provided that matches the theme!  The dessert will be part of the fundraising as well, as it will be auctioned 
off! 

Tickets for the event will be sold for $25 per person.  This ticket will provide a dinner with 2 entrees salad 
and bread provided by Lomonte’s Italian Restaurant. Each table seats 10 guests! This will help you plan out 
your table arrangements! 

There will also be music and some light entertainment as well as a Silent and Live Auction! 

This is one of Project Graduation’s (Pro Grad) biggest fundraisers! Therefore, we would like to present a 
challenge to all Organizations at Travis High School to support a table for your Senior Members. You will 
have the same opportunity to decorate your table or tables in a theme your group chooses. The only excep-
tion will be if it’s already taken you’ll have to choose another. There is a maximum limit of 10 persons per 
group.  

Seniors please sign up with your group for your theme as soon as possible.  This can be done during the 
week at lunches starting January 23rd.  You may also sign up at the Pro-Grad meetings.  Keep your themes a 
secret! Sign up fast as we will only allow one group to use a theme!  Example book is available to view at 
lunches! 

For further information, please contact Julie Goodwin 713-206-1569 (mjjrgood@sbcglobal.net) or Paula 
Finlayson 832-451-7800 (paulafin67@att.net) Paula and I look forward to working with you all on this fun 
event! 

<<<<<<  ADDITIONAL TIGER BUCK OPPORTUNITY >>>>>> 

mailto:mjjrgood@sbcglobal.net
mailto:paulafin67@att.net

